
NOR-information 

Grants from Nordic Council for Reindeer Research. 
Deadline for applications for grants is 1 September, 1993. 
Applications to be sent to the N O R Secretariat, P .O. Box 378, N-9401 Harstad, Norway. 

The First Arctic Ungulate Conference (AUC), 
Nuuk, Greenland, September 1991. 

Important information: 
The remaining delivered (and accepted) papers from A U C wil l be published in Rangifer 
no. 2-1993 which wi l l be distributed free to the attendants of A U C . 

Deadline for papers from the A U C is 1 May, 1993. Paper received after that date wi l l be 
published in later numbers of Rangifer which wil l be distributed to ordinary subscribers 
only. 

7th Nordic Workshop on Reindeer Research 

First announcement 
The 7th Nordic Workshop on Reindeer Research wi l l be held at the Department of Arctic 
Biology, University of Tromsø, on 22nd and 23rd September 1993. 

The provisional theme of the meeting wil l be «Reindeer, reindeer pasture and environmen­
tal conservation in the Barents Euro Arctic Region (BEAR)». 

The programme wil l include three lectures by invited speakers, a panel debate on the main 
theme and a poster session. 

The provisional lecture titles are: 
«International political aspects of agriculture and environmental conservation in BEAR.» 

(A representative of the Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs). 
«Perspectives and problems for reindeer husbandry in BEAR.» (A representative of the Sa-

ami Reindeer Herders' Association). 
«Biological diversity and environmental conservation in BEAR.» (A representative from 

the Directorate for Nature Management, Norway). 

The meeting wil l include an opportunity to inspect the new facilities of both the Depart­
ment of Arctic Biology and the Centre of Veterinary Medicine in Tromsø. 

The timing of the meeting has been selected for the convenience of delegates who wish to 
attend the 5th W O R L D WILDERNESS C O N G R E S S which wil l convene in Tromsø from 
24th September to 1st October 1993. Note: delegates must register separately for these two 
meetings. 

Further information about the 7th Nordic Workshop on Reindeer Research wil l be for­
warded later to Nordic subscribers to Rangifer. Persons outside Nordic countries who may 
wish to attend this meeting should contact the N O R Secretariat, P .O. Box 378, N-9401 Har­
stad, Norway; fax +47 8266280. 
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